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YOUR VOTING RIGHTS IN ARIZONA
Election Day: Tuesday, November 3, 2020

Who can vote?

In order to vote in the election on November 3, you must be registered to vote. If you are not already registered to
vote, the deadline for voter registration online, by mail, or in-person was October 15. You can find out if you
are registered or if your voter info is current here:
https://my.arizona.vote/WhereToVote.aspx?s=individual &L anguage=en.
To register to vote:

o You must live in Arizona, be a U.S. citizen, and be age 18 or older on Election Day;

o You must also not have been convicted of a felony without having had your civil rights restored.
Voter registration information is available here: https://azsos.gov/elections/voting-election/register-vote-or-
update-your-current-voter-information.

Can | vote by mail?

Any registered voter may vote by mail instead of going to the polls on Election Day.
You can request a ballot-by-mail online, by email, by mail, or by telephone: https://azsos.gov/votebymail.

o Request your ballot-by mail as early as possible. Counties begin mailing ballots on October 7.

o Your request for a mail ballot must arrive by 5 p.m. on October 23.
To vote your completed ballot-by-mail, you can mail back your ballot or drop it off at any ballot drop-box, drop-
off location, early voting location, or Election Day voting location in your county on or before Election Day.

o If you decide to mail your ballot, put your completed ballot in the mail no later than October 27.
If you would like to receive an early/mail ballot for all future elections for which you are available, you can sign
up here: https://azsos.gov/votebymail

How do I vote in person?

Early Voting: In-person early voting begins in all Arizona counties on October 7 and continues until 5:00 p.m.
on the Friday before Election Day. For early voting in person, you do not need a ballot-by-mail.
o Visit your County Recorder’s website or contact your County Recorder directly to learn more about in-
person early voting options in your county: https://azsos.gov/county-election-info.
On Election Day, vote at your polling place, found here: https://my.arizona.vote/WhereToVote.aspx?s=address.
Identification (ID) is required for voting in-person early and on Election Day. If you don’t have a photo ID,
you may still vote with other forms of ID listed here: https://azsos.gov/elections/voting-election.

Can | bring someone to help me vote?

Yes. If you need help reading in English or help voting, you can bring a person into the voting booth to help you
vote. You can bring any person except your employer, an agent of your employer, your union representative, or a
candidate running in the election. The person you bring does not need to be a registered voter.

Can | receive assistance in Spanish?

Yes. You are entitled to a Spanish language ballot and assistance in Spanish in the following counties: Maricopa,
Pima, Santa Cruz, and Yuma.

What if my name is not on the list of voters?

If your name is not on the list, or there is a problem with your ID, you have the right to vote on a provisional
ballot. Be sure to ask for a provisional ballot if you do not receive a regular ballot.

For more information, contact Ernest Herrera at: eherrera@maldef.org or (213) 629-2512.
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